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To:  
Solomon Islands National University, Natural Science Department, Forestry Section 
 
Ref. No. : SIFY19-008/Admin/JICA-MOFR Forestry Project          Date: 29 August, 2019 
 
RE : 

Invitation of Forest Inventory at Falake pilot site of the Project on Capacity 
Development for Sustainable Forest Resources Management in Solomon Islands 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
We are pleased to inform you that JICA Project on Capacity Development for Sustainable Forest 
Resources Management in Solomon Islands (JICA-MOFR Forestry Project) will conduct Forest 
Inventory at Falake pilot site in Malaita Province between on Monday, 9th and Friday, 20th September 
2019. The Forest Inventory in Falake is positioned the final training of the integrated Forest Inventory 
training of MOFR, JICA-MOFR Forestry Project and GIZ, and we would be delighted to have your 
participation this Forest Inventory. For or any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our project 
assistant, Mr. Hillary Wemani, at 7732006. 
Thank you indeed for your partnership and cooperation. 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 
 

 Dr. Nishikawa Tatsuji 
Chief Advisor, JICA Project on Capacity Development for 
Sustainable Forest Resources Management in Solomon Islands 

 


